
Please remember to bring your own bags 
 or ask us about alternatives.

From 1 September 2024,    
plastic produce bags   for  

loose, fresh fruit and vegetables  
are banned in WA. 

 
Government of Western Australia
Department of Water and Environmental Regulation

Pre-packaged produce and plastic produce bags certified to an Australian composting standard are 
exempt.  The ban does not currently include produce bags used for meat, dairy or other foodstuffs.

For more information 
about the bans, visit 

plasticsbanwa.com.au
Business Engagement Program


